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December 2, 2014

Increased Financial Resources Available to S.C. Businesses for Hiring, Training Long-term Unemployed

COLUMBIA—S.C. businesses now will be able to receive reimbursements of up to 90 percent of wages when they hire 
and train someone considered long-term unemployed.

The SC Department of Employment and Workforce (DEW) announced it received approval to offer On-the-Job- 
Training (OJT) reimbursements on a sliding scale based on how long the new hire was unemployed. Under a federal 
Workforce Investment Act waiver from the Department of Labor, Palmetto State employers will be eligible to receive 
the following amounts of wage reimbursements during new hire training periods.

□ Up to 50 percent for someone who has been unemployed less than 16 weeks.
□ Up to 75 percent for someone who has been unemployed 16 to 27 weeks.
□ Up to 90 percent for someone who has been unemployed for 28 weeks or more.

Previous guidelines allowed up to 50 percent wage reimbursements for OJT. The expanded resources will be available
to businesses statewide through June 2016.

“This opportunity is a win-win for our state's businesses and job seekers,” said DEW Executive Director Cheryl M. 
Stanton. “DEW and our local workforce partners are able to provide additional flexibility that will boost business 
engagement in hiring the long-term unemployed, increase job seeker placement and ultimately advance our overall 
workforce.”

Taking advantage of OJT and this resource helps businesses by:

□ Reducing the employers' costs during the recruitment and hiring process;
□ Providing compensation for time spent training customized skill sets;
□ Tapping into a diverse population of talent; and
□ Promoting community-minded values through hiring locally.

To learn more about OJT opportunities available for your business, contact Michael Buchman, DEW's director of 
economic development, at mbuchman@dew.sc.gov.

###

Mary-Kathryn Craft
Office of Public Information
South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce

mailto:MKCraft@dew.sc.gov
mailto:Craft,%20Mary-Kathryn%20%3CMKCraft@dew.sc.gov%3E
mailto:MKCraft@dew.sc.gov
mailto:mbuchman@dew.sc.gov
mailto:mbuchman@dew.sc.gov


1550 Gadsden St., Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.2013
Web: dew.sc.gov | Twitter: @scdewinfo | Blog: Palmetto Workforce Connections

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any files transmitted with it contain information from the South Carolina Department of Employment and
Workforce which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended for business purposes only, and is to be used by the named
recipients. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the contents of this message is 
prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. Please note 
that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the South Carolina
Department of Employment and Workforce.

dew.sc.gov
http://www.dew.sc.gov/
http://twitter.com/scdewinfo
http://dew.sc.gov/palmettoconnections/

